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Port Wakefield / Waterloo Corner Roads 22-25 February  
weekend works  

As part of the Northern Connector Project, the Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) 
advises that extended weekend works will be undertaken on Port Wakefield and Waterloo Corner Roads. 

Location: Between Summer and Anjanto Roads (refer to map below). 

Work hours, weather permitting:  

 7pm Friday 22 February, to 9am Saturday 23 February; 

 7pm Saturday 23 February, to 10am Sunday 24 February; and 

 6pm Sunday 24 February, to 5am Monday 25 February.  

Activities: The next stage of re-surfacing activities, including asphalting and line marking works required 
for the Waterloo Corner Interchange.  

Traffic management: Traffic will be reduced to a single lane in each direction under managed traffic 
conditions. Traffic arrangements will change over the weekend, and signage and traffic management will 
be in place to advise motorists of changed conditions. Delays may be experienced so please plan ahead.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience while these important works are undertaken. 

More information: To sign up for traffic updates, please contact the Project Information Line on 
1300 916 221 or email your contact details to northernconnector@lendlease.com.   

For real time roadwork information visit www.addinsight.com.au/app and download the app, available for 
both Apple and Android, or visit the Traffic SA website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au. 

Follow www.facebook.com/DPTISA for regular project updates.         
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